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Dear Madame, Dear Sir, 
 
I am extremely interested in applying for your next call as PoAC CMB Member. 

 

My name is Elisa Bertocchi, I have been working in Intercent-ER, the Regional Agency for the development of electronic 

markets (Emilia-Romagna, Italy) since 2017, currently holding the role of Information Systems Administrator.  

Since I joined the Agency, I contributed firmly to the successful implementation/adoption of Peppol’s infrastructure and 

Peppol BIS documents as a standard to support public procurement and e-Delivery. Currently, the documents 

manageable by our platforms are Order Only, Ordering, Order Agreement, Despatch Advice, Billing and Credit Note.  

 

During this period, Intercent-ER had the chance to collaborate directly with the Italian Peppol Authority AgID, via an 

agreement, to promote and bring the Peppol ecosystem at a national level. After a great start at regional level, in fact, 

Peppol became also the nationwide standard for the electronic orders of Health Care Public Administrations in February 

2020, counting more than 3 millions of orders transmitted over the Peppol network as of today, with the ambition of 

growing in other sectors and increasing the numbers of Peppol BIS documents supported.  

 
I am a highly motivated and determined to keep contributing to the evolution of the Post-Award Community, where I 

held the position as CMB member for the last two years, offering my 5+ years of expertise and studying of the Peppol 

procedures and technical infrastructure. Going in depth, I had the privilege of being an active member of several 

workgroups (such as “CEN/TC 440 - Electronic Public Procurement”, “CEN/TC 434 - Electronic Invoicing” and “UNINFO 

UNI/CT 522 eBusiness and Financial Services Commission”), being involved in the implementation of 2 projects co-

funded by the European Commission through the CEF (named “eIGOR - eInvoicing GO Regional” and “EelSI -European 

eInvoicing Standard in Italy”) and finally collaborating daily with Service Providers and final users.  

 

Thank you for the care you are dedicating to my application.  

 
 
Most sincerely, 

Elisa Bertocchi 

 
 
 


